We invite your input into the

2018-2019 Budget

Each year, the Greater Victoria School District prepares an operating budget for the upcoming school year. The budget for the
2018-2019 school year is starting to be prepared now. Due to increasing student enrollment and planned use of surplus carry for-
ward funding, the School District was able to balance the 2017-2018 budget without reductions to programs or services. Based on
current projections, we expect that the 2018-2019 year will be the same. The Board of Education requests your input by respond-
ing to the questions below. The input received will be used to guide decision making for the 2018-2019 budget process.

Meeting Date(s): Partner Group:

Participant’s Name:

1. What areas should be given priority in order to support success for all students?

i)

i)

i)

iv)

2.  What areas do you feel progress is being made and should be continued?

i)

i)

i)

iv)
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3. How do you feel the budget process could be improved for greater public participation and ease of understanding?

4. Do you have any general comments you would like to add?

i)

iv)

Thank you for taking the time to provide input into the 2018/2019 budget.

Please return the completed questionnaire to Doreen Hegan, Administrative Assistant, Financial Services Department by
November 22, 2017.

Email: Doreen Hegan, Financial Services Department, dhegan@sd61.bc.ca

Submit: Greater Victoria School District, 566 Boleskine Road, Victoria, BC, V8Z 1E8
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